
SEMINOLE COUNTY 

CHARTER REVIEW COMMISSION 

PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 

 

    Notice is hereby given that 

    on Thursday, November 10, 2011 

    at 6:30 p.m., or as soon  

    thereafter as possible, the  

    Seminole County Charter Review  

    Commission will hold a public  

    meeting in the Seminole County 

    Services Building, 1101 East  

    First Street, Sanford, Florida, 

    Board of County Commissioners  

    Chambers - Room 1028. The purpose 

    of the meeting is to receive  

    suggestions, if any, from the public  

    of issues that they would like the   

    Charter Review Commission to review. 

    For additional information regarding  

    this notice, please contact the County 

    Manager’s Office at 407)665-7219.  

    Pursuant to Section 286.0105,  

    Florida Statutes, persons are advised  

    that, if they decide to appeal any  

    decision made at this meeting, they  

    will need a record of the proceedings, 

    and for such purpose they may need to  

    ensure that a verbatim record of the  

    proceedings is made, which record  

    includes the testimony and evidence 

    upon which the appeal is based. 

    Persons with disabilities needing 

    assistance to participate in any of  

    these proceedings should contact the  

    Human Resources Department ADA  

    Coordinator 48 hours in advance of  

    the meeting at(407)665-7941. 
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